
 

 
330 Pratt Street 

 Mansfield, MA 02048 

Church and Parish 

Center  

 

PARISH STAFF 

 

Pastor           Rev. Michael K. McManus 

Parochial Vicar                                      Rev. Jack Schrader  

Permanent Deacon                Deacon Thomas P. Palanza 

St. Mary's School, Principal                  Matthew A. Bourque 

Ministry to the Sick      Sr. Ann William, M.S.B.T. 

Finance Office/Bookkeeper        Kathleen Fleck 

Office Manager                 Jean-Marie Bourque 

Director of Music             Timothy Gannon  
 

 

FAITH FORMATION 

 

Dir. of Youth Faith Formation - Grs. 1-8         Kristin Kreckler 

      Sat. AM - Carleen Nathan    Sun. AM - Carole Rush 

Confirmation Formation                  Matthew A. Bourque 

RCIA Coordinator          Teresa Murphy 
        

 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
 

Parish Office              508-339-2981 

Fax                508-339-0612 

Youth Faith Formation Office         508-339-4621 

Youth Ministry            hsministry@stmarymansschool.org  

Ministry to the Sick                508-339-2981 

St. Mary’s School            508-339-4800 

St. Vincent de Paul Society - Help Line      508-369-4300 

Parish Email            office@stmarymans.org 

Web Site            www.stmarymans.org 

Facebook       www.facebook.com/StMaryMans 
 

 

PARISH OFFICE HOURS 
 

Monday-Thursday:  9:00 AM to 3:00 PM 

Friday:  9:00 AM-12 Noon 

All parish business should be conducted during this time. 
 

 

SCHEDULE OF MASSES AND LITURGIES 
 

Weekends 
 

Saturday: Vigil:4:00 PM 

Sunday: 7:30 AM, 9:00 AM, 10:30 AM, 12 Noon and 5:00 PM 
 

Weekdays 
 

Monday-Friday: 7:00 AM 

Saturday and Civic Holidays: 7:30 AM 
 

Eucharistic Adoration 
 

Every First Friday following 7 AM Mass; Divine Mercy at  

3:00 PM, Benediction at 5:30 PM 

 

SACRAMENTS 

Baptism  

Sundays at 1:15PM. Arrangements must be made in advance 

by seeing one of the priests or deacons after Mass.  Baptismal 

Preparation meetings are held the last Sunday of each month 

immediately following the Noon Mass in the Family Room. 
 

Reconciliation (Confessions) 

Saturdays from 3:00-3:45 PM or call the Parish Office for an 

appointment with one of the priests. 
 

First Eucharist and Confirmation  

A two-year preparation process is required for each sacrament. 

Contact the Youth Faith Formation Office for information. 
 

Matrimony  

An appointment is to be made with one of the priests at least 8 

months prior to the intended date. Participation in diocesan and 

parish marriage preparation programs is required. 
 

Holy Orders/Religious Vocation  

Please pray for vocations to the priesthood, diaconate and 

religious life. For information, speak with one of our priests or 

visit our Diocesan website www.fallrivervocations.org. 
 

Ministry to the Sick  

Please notify us if there is a sick or aged family member or 

friend who would like to receive the Sacrament of the 

Anointing of the Sick or Holy Communion at home. 
 

RCIA  

We welcome any adult who desires to complete their initiation 

into the Catholic Church. Contact the Parish Office for 

information. 

 

ST. MARY’S CEMETERY 

Cemetery lots are available. For information, contact the Parish 

Office. 

 

PARISH REGISTRATION 

Welcome to our Parish family! If you would like to register as 

a parishioner, please speak to one of the priests, call the Parish 

Office or take a registration packet found in the foyer of the 

Church. As a parish we encourage your involvement. For 

detailed information about ministries, parish activities and 

contact persons, refer to our parish website 

www.stmarymans.org.  You may also fill out your registration 

census form there. 

ST. MARY’S PARISH FAMILY 



 
 

 

 

March 31 - April 8 

 

 

 

 

SAT 8PM Vigil Mass 

SUN 7:30AM ALL  

 9AM      PARISHIONERS 

 10:30AM         LIVING & 

 Noon         DECEASED 

 5:00PM NO Mass 

MON   7AM Priests and Nuns at St. Mary’s 

 TUE      7AM Ruth Davis 

WED  7AM David Tejada Lopez 

THU 7AM Charles Hopkins III 

FRI 7AM Peter and Theresa Lucas and  

      Rita and John Hession 

SAT 7:30AM Riziero and Iola Alessandri 

 4PM George Kelso 

SUN 7:30AM Nicholas and Mary Vicino and 

      Peter DeTrolio Jr. 

 9AM Bernard and Edna Higgins 

 10:30AM Special Intention (P) 

 Noon Patricia Furbush 

 5:00PM People of the Parish 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

Monday 
Marian Priest Movement 3:00PM Church Family Rm 

Men’s Basketball 7:30PM Gym 

Tuesday 
AA 7:30PM RG Hall 

Wednesday 
Adult Choir Rehearsal 7:00PM Church Choir Loft 

Cribbage Club       7:00PM RG Hall 

Thursday 
Parish Community Rosary 7:00PM Church Family Rm 

Friday 
Adoration 7:30AM Church Family Rm 

Divine Mercy 3:00PM Church Family Rm 

Benediction 5:30PM Church Family Rm 

Saturday 
2nd Grade Retreat 8:30AM PC & Church 

 

EASTER GREETINGS   
 

We want to extend to you and through you 

to your families and friends, our prayerful 

best wishes for a blessed and happy Easter. 

May the joy of the Resurrection remain with 

you throughout the year. 

WELCOMING COMMUNITY - PART II 

 

We are blessed to have such a large parish community here 

with such faith-filled and dedicated folks. But with the size 

come challenges. For Fr. Jack and me one of the biggest 

challenges is to know everyone’s name. The survey 

thanked us for greeting people at each Mass, but we would 

like to do so by name. You can simply say “Hi Father!” 

without even mentioning our name! So to help us 

personalize our greeting, please tell us your names for the 

next several weeks to help us in this regard. Please be 

patient as it will take some time. Thanks for your 

assistance in this regard.                                    Fr. Michael 

SAINT MARY 

 

EASTER WEEK 

 

 

Each day of this week is a 

“Solemnity”: the highest designation 

of a Mass.  Easter is such a significant 

feast in our liturgical year that it 

cannot be contained to only one day. 

Perhaps you could join us sometime 

this week for Mass? This week, we 

resume our regular schedule.  Check 

the bulletin for Mass times.  

 

EASTER FLOWERS 

 

 

We are grateful to those who have made 

donations in memory of loved ones for the 

Easter flowers which will adorn our 

beautiful altar during the Easter season. 

Envelopes may be found in your budget packet as well as 

at the entrances of the Church. Thanks so much! 

WELCOMING COMMUNITY 

 

As I have mentioned before, we all have a responsibility to 

make the atmosphere at Mass a welcoming one. Fr. Jack, 

Deacon Tom and I will continue to do our part, but the 

survey reminded us that we all have a part to play. I have 

joked about being nice to people who are “sitting in my 

pew.” Without realizing it, people can convey annoyance 

or an unwelcome vibe by their facial expression. For this 

reason, many in the survey wanted people to be 

encouraged to move to the center of the pews. They find it 

less than welcoming when people won’t move. If you need 

to be at the end of the pew, and folks approach to sit, 

simply smile, get up, and possibly introduce yourselves. 

Someone mentioned that people are friendly when seated 

next to each other on a plane, why can’t they be that 

friendly when approaching the pew in Church. 

 

I think that we all need to be reminded when we come into 

Church that we are to be a community worshipping 

together - not a random grouping of individuals who share 

time and space. Let’s make an effort to improve in this 

regard.                       Fr. Michael 



MANSFIELD, MA  

A GOLFER’S DREAM 
 

An exciting opportunity for all golfers! A very generous 

couple have donated a round of golf at ANY TPC course 

of your choice via the TPC Passport program. The possible 

courses include SAWGRASS, Scottsdale, Prestancia, 

Summerlin, Treviso Bay etc. This will be among the ten or 

so Live Auction items at the Parish Social on April 13. We 

wanted to give folks an advance notice of this exciting 

opportunity. So golfers, come to the Social and bid on your 

dream golf experience! 

FAITH FORMATION - NEW LEADERS! 
 

I am happy to report that we have hired Patricia Colbert to 

be the new Director of Youth Faith Formation for the 

parish. Pat was recommended unanimously to me by the 

Search Committee which consisted of parents, catechists, 

educators, Fr. Jack and me. Pat is a certified public school 

teacher who has taught in schools and also worked in the 

database systems field. Pat also served as a catechist in our 

Parish Faith Formation program for 26 years. She and her 

husband John have been parishioners here since 1985, and 

are the parents of two - Mary who is a senior in college, 

and Patrick who is a junior at Feehan. 
 
 

With Pat’s assistance, I am also happy to report that 

Maureen Buonpane will serve as the Assistant Director. 

Maureen is a (young!) retired engineer who will be a big 

help in the data entry and Home School program. Maureen 

and her husband Paul have been parishioners since 1992, 

and are the parents of three - Paul and Joshua who are 

young adults, and Amy who is a senior in college. 
 
 

I am delighted that Pat and Maureen have accepted these 

positions, and I look forward to working with them. We 

have a wonderful program, and we will continue to try and 

improve on it each year. 
 
 

As you may know, we have had the assistance of three 

capable women (all of whom are certified public school 

teachers) who had agreed to work on the program only for 

this year. So I want to thank Kristin Kreckler for 

overseeing the program. She has done a great job, and we 

wish her well in her new endeavors. Likewise I want to 

thank Carleen Nathan who oversaw the Saturday morning 

and Home School programs and Carole Rush who 

supervised the grade 2 program, including First 

Reconciliation and First Holy Communions. They worked 

as a team, and we have all benefited from their dedicated 

service.              Fr. Michael 

PARISH SOCIAL TICKETS 

ON SALE NOW! 
 

Join us for a relaxing and fun night out with other adults 

from our parish community. Come and enjoy one another’s 

company at the Parish Social on Friday, April 13, 

beginning at 6 p.m. at the Lakeview Pavilion in 

Foxboro. Tickets are $40 per person ($35 for seniors 70 

and up), and you must be 21 years of age to attend. Live 

and Silent Auctions will benefit St. Mary’s School. Ticket 

order forms can be found on line at 

 http://bit.ly/ParishSocial-Tickets 

 

 

If using the paper registration form, place it with cash or 

check (made payable to St. Mary’s Church) in an envelope 

and return by either dropping it in the collection basket, 

dropping it off at the school or rectory, or by mailing it to 

St. Mary’s Church, 330 Pratt Street, Mansfield, MA 02048. 

Order forms must be RECEIVED by April 6th. Please 

note that hardcopy event tickets will not be distributed. 

Guest will be listed on a register at the check-in table. 

WASHINGTON, DC TRIP 
 

Join us at the Parish Social and bid on this guaranteed fun-

filled trip for four to Washington, DC over Columbus Day 

weekend. This Live Auction item includes: 2 nights stay at 

a Marriott Hotel in the Foggy Bottom area of the city 

(great location); a tour of the Capitol or Supreme Court; a 

touring package that allows you to select 4 different 

museums or touring activities (i.e., Newseum, Spy 

Museum, Mt. Vernon tour, etc); Dinner gift card for The 

Old Ebbitt Grill; a trip to Georgetown Cupcakes, etc. You 

don’t need to love politics to love DC! 

PARISH SOCIAL DONATIONS 

 

We are looking for folks who would be able to donate an 

item to the Wine Raffle, Live or Silent Auction. Do you 

have a connection for sporting or concert tickets? Own a 

business that may be willing to donate an item or service? 

Have a favorite restaurant or store where you’d  be  willing  

to  purchase  a  gift  certificate?  A favorite  bottle  of  wine  

to   share?   We   have  a   SignUpGenius page with some 

ideas if you would like to participate. The link to 

SignUpGenius is : 
 

http://bit.ly/ParishSocial-Donations 
 

This weekend’s Live Auction sneak peek -  want to be 

treated to a dinner with Fr. Mike? Or would you rather 

play laser tag with Fr. Jack and Mr. Bourque? Both  will  

be  offered  at  the  Parish Social’s Live Auction - see you 

on the 13th!   

PARISH PENANCE SERVICE 
 

We were gratified that over 150 people attended the Parish 

Penance Service on Palm Sunday evening. Each year the 

number of penitents has increased. We will continue to 

have it on Palm Sunday evening so that you plan ahead. 

There is no better way to prepare ourselves during this 

Season of Lent than to seek the Lord’s forgiveness. We are 

grateful to the five priests who assisted that evening. 

Fr. Michael  

http://bit.ly/ParishSocial-Tickets
http://bit.ly/ParishSocial-Donations


APRIL 1, 2018 

YOUTH  FAITH 

FORMATION 
Office phone number 

508-339-4621 

 

    Office Hours:  

Monday through Thursday   12 pm - 5:00 pm 

Friday - Closed 
 

Faith Formation classes are now over for grades 1-8. 

Home School students please continue to work on your 

chapter assessments. Thank you to all of the volunteers 

who helped us out during the year. 

 

All of our teachers, office volunteers, and special event 

volunteers. We depend on all of you to run the program 

and truly appreciate all that you do. (Teachers please turn 

in your catechist manual to our office if you have not 

already done so.) 

 

2018-2019 Registration - If you have not registered your 

child/children for the fall, please visit the Faith Formation 

office to update and submit your family form. Tuition is 

$60 for one student, $80 for two students & $100 for three 

students. We expect to be promoting students in the 

database and ordering materials for next year very soon, so 

please register as soon as possible. 

PARISH COMMUNITY ROSARY  

 

Parish Community Rosary is on Thursday  

evenings. The next gathering is Thursday, April  

5th,  7pm - 8pm in the Family Room.  

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM 

 

 We extend prayerful congratulations to: 
 

Penelope Maria Pina 

daughter of Christian Pina Nina and Ruth Duarte 
 

who was baptized and welcomed into our  

faith community this past week. 

 

St. Mary’s 

Catholic School 

 

www.StMaryMansSchool.org      
   

We are beginning a campaign to raise funds to refinish the 

gym floor and update our gym’s bleachers and seating. 

Please stay tuned for ways to help us reach our goal and be 

involved in the effort. 
 

The Parish Social reservation form is available now! I hope 

all school families can join us on April 13th to celebrate 

our Parish. 
 

Applications are now available online. Please visit our 

website to apply for admission for Preschool through 

Grade 8. We accept applications on a rolling basis. As 

always, please contact our office if you have questions. 

DECEASED 

 

The following individuals died during the past 

week: Sandra Petrillo (mother of Ralph 

Petrillo) and Margaret Sylva (sister of John 

Sylva). Let us keep them and their families in 

our prayers. 

 

DIVINE MERCY NOVENA 

 

Folks will be praying the nine day Divine 

Mercy Novena beginning on Good Friday, 

March 30.  On Good Friday it will be 

prayed in the Family Room at 2:45 p.m.  

The seven succeeding  days  it  will  be  

prayed in the Family Room at 3 p.m., and 

the last day, Divine Mercy Sunday (April 8) it will be 

prayed in the Church. Mark it on your calendars now! 

 

CONGRATULATIONS 

NICHOLAS CONWAY 

 

Congratulations to Cub Scout Nicholas Conway (son of 

Kenneth and Tanya Conway), for earning the Parvuli Dei  

religious medal. He received it on Sunday, March 18th at 

the 9am Mass.  Congratulations Nicholas! 

 

 

WELCOME TO ST. MARY’S PARISH  We hope that 

your participation at Mass this weekend has renewed your 

faith in Jesus Christ present among us in Word, Sacrament 

and His body, the Church. Information about our parish 

community may be found at the Welcome Center at the 

entrance of the Church. Please let us know how we may 

serve you. Our parish depends on the commitment of our 

parishioners. 

 

_______I would like to register in the parish. Please send 

me a registration packet. 

 

_______I am already registered and would like to receive 

budget envelopes in order to regularly support the parish. 

 

_______My address has changed (see below) 

 

Name______________________________________ 

 

Address____________________________________ 

 

Phone __________________ Registration#____________ 

http://www.StMaryMansSchool.org


 

 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 

 

HAPPY EASTER: The Knights of 

Columbus would like to extend our best 

wishes to the Parish community for a 

Happy Easter! 

 

K of C COLLEGE SCHOLARSHIP: The Knights of 

Columbus will once again be offering a $500 College 

Scholarship. The scholarship is open to St. Mary’s 

parishioners, both male and female, who are graduating 

seniors in High School and progressing onto his/her 1st 

year of study at a 2 or 4 year College or University. The 

scholarship will be awarded based on the pillars of charity, 

unity, and discipleship. Interested applicants should obtain 

the application from their Guidance Office, complete it and 

send it in. The application must be postmarked or handed 

in on or before April 2nd. The application may also be 

found on the Mansfield KofC website at www.kofc420.org 
  

MEMBERSHIP: Have you ever considered becoming a 

member of the Knights of Columbus? Please visit our 

website: www.kofc420.org  or call Grand Knight Chris 

Goldner at 508-337-6942 or email us at info@kofc420.org 

for more information. 

 

 If not you, who? If not now, when? 

 

PARISHIONERS WHO ARE 

SCHEDULED FOR HOSPITAL 

PROCEDURES  
  

If you are scheduled for surgery or a procedure that will 

require hospitalization, please speak to Fr. Mike or Fr. Jack 

about the possibility of receiving the Sacrament of the Sick 

beforehand.  It is an important spiritual benefit for those 

who are sick. 

 

Consider the possibility of a 
 

 

vocation to the priesthood, 

diaconate, or religious life  

 

ST. MARY'S CATHOLIC  

WOMAN'S CLUB   
 

Our next meeting is Thursday, April 12th, 

at 7:00PM in the Rose Garden Hall. Paul 

Gookin and his two man band will be our 

featured program. 

 

Our annual Mass and breakfast will be held on Sunday, 

April 22nd at 9:00AM followed by breakfast at the 

Holiday Inn, Mansfield. Please either put your check or 

cash in the weekend Mass collection baskets or bring it to 

the April meeting. A final count is needed by April 16th. 

 

St. Mary’s Catholic Woman’s Club is offering two $500 

scholarships to any graduating senior who plans on 

attending a two or four year college. The scholarships are 

awarded on service to the Parish, to the community, and 

other stewardship activities. Interested students may obtain 

applications at their schools, online via Mansfield High 

School’s website and via the student/parent portal on 

Naviance. Applications may also be obtained at the 

Rectory. All completed applications are due back by 

April 2nd and should be sent to St. Mary’s Rectory, 330 

Pratt Street, Mansfield, MA 02048. For further information 

or any questions, contact Celeste Jones at 508-339-8802. 
 

TWENTY WEEK CLUB - WEEK #20 WINNER 
 

Ann Marie Diamond 

 

 

CONGRATULATIONS!! 

SOCIETY OF 

ST. VINCENT de PAUL 
 

St. Maryôs Conference - Mansfield 

 

                   EASTER THOUGHTS 

 

We can all hardly grasp the joy and glory of Easter Sunday! The 

disciples didn’t understand, but they came to believe, and so can 

we. Easter Sunday is more than a celebration of the resurrection 

of Christ - it is an invitation to each of us to preach the gospel 

and take our place in the long line of witnesses to His resurrected 

life. This is why we are so awed by the mystery - not only that 

Jesus was raised from the dead, but that God entrusts us to be 

witnesses to God’s mighty deed of resurrection! It does appear as 

though God trusts us a great deal.  

 

“Don’t be fooled today.”  

HE IS RISEN. HE IS TRULY RISEN! 

 

SVdP Helpline: 508-369-4300 

Are you or someone you know in need of assistance?  

 

St. Mary’s Vincentians are available  to our Mansfield neighbors - individuals 

and/or families - in need of food, clothing, or shelter assistance. 

 

Through the generous donations of parishioners and the Mansfield community, the 

Conference also offers potential financial assistance for utilities, groceries, household, or 

medical needs. Vincentians are also available to provide delivery to our homebound 

neighbors. 

Share this information with your neighbors! 

 

RICE BOWLS  

 

If you have participated in this 

Lenten program, please bring in 

your donations in the  next few 

weeks and place in the containers at 

the doors of the Church. 

http://www.kofc420.org/
http://www.kofc420.org/
mailto:info@kofc420.org


EASTER SUNDAY OF THE RESURRECTION OF THE LORD 

 

 

 

 

READINGS FOR 

THE WEEK OF 

APRIL 1ST 
 

 

 

Sunday: Acts 10:34a, 37-43/Ps 118:1-2, 16-17, 22-23 [24]/

Col 3:1-4 or 1 Cor 5:6b-8/Jn 20:1-9 or Mk 16:1-7or Lk 

24:13-35 

Monday: Acts 2:14, 22-33/Ps 16:1-2, 5, 7-8, 9-10, 11 [1]/

Mt 28:8-15 

Tuesday: Acts 2:36-41/Ps 33:4-5, 18-19, 20, 22 [5b]/Jn 

20:11-18 

Wednesday: Acts 3:1-10/Ps 105:1-2, 3-4, 6-7, 8-9 [3b]/Lk 

24:13-35 

Thursday: Acts 3:11-26/Ps 8:2, 5, 6-7, 8-9 [2ab]/Lk 24:35-

48 

Friday: Acts 4:1-12/Ps 118:1-2, 4, 22-24, 25-27 [22]/Jn 

21:1-14 

Saturday: Acts 4:13-21/Ps 118:1, 14-15, 16-18, 19-21 

[21a]/Mk 16:9-15 

Next Sunday: Acts 4:32-35/Ps 118:2-4, 13-15, 22-24 [1]/1 

Jn 5:1-6/Jn 20:19-31  

PLEASE PRAY FOR the sick 

within our parish community, especially: 

Diane Barry, Joshua Bowen, Verna Buote, 

Sean Canavan, Joseph Cangeme, 

Christopher Conti, Carl Cottuli, Kailyn 

DeAngelis, Max Derva, Juliana Diamond-

Cifello, Brooke DuBeau, Mark DuBeau, Mary Lou 

DuBeau, Katherine Finegan, Joseph J. Fitzpatrick, Steven 

Fletcher, Jean Giglio, Aiden Goodreau, Barbara Harden, 

John Horan, Ginny McDonnell, Joan McHallam, Marie 

Mullaly, Ann Nolan, Robert Pearson, Lisa Salgadinho, 

Roger Sequin, Frank A. Signoriello, Rocco Spagna, Joan 

Stack, Karen Tracz, and Ellen Westlund, as well as our 

homebound, hospitalized, and those in nursing care. 

 

QUESTION  OF THE WEEK: 

 

Sharing The Word Of God In 

Our Parish Family And Our Homes 

 

It is wonderful to hear how many families are using the 

“Question of the Week” to discuss the readings at Mass on 

the way home from church or around the dinner table. How 

about trying it with your family? 

 

Read Today’s 2nd Reading: Col 3:1-4 
 

Question for Adults:  In what ways has God called you to 

die in Christ? How is this expressed in your own life? 
 

Question for Youth: Even the disciples had a hard time 

understanding Jesus’ Resurrection - it is that surprising. 

What does Resurrection mean to you? What does Easter 

mean to you? 

 

Question for Children: What sacrifices do you make for 

those whom you love? 

 

 

 

AREA CHURCHES 

DAILY MASS TIMES 

 

 

 

       St. Mary’s, Norton 

9:00am daily (except Thursdays) 
 

St. Mary’s, Foxboro 

9:00am Tuesday - Saturday (no Monday 9am Mass) 
 

Holy Cross, South Easton 

9:00am (Monday - Friday) 

In the Brother Andre Chapel in the parish center 
 

Immaculate Conception, North Easton  

8:00am (Monday - Thursday) 

In the Chapel in the parish center 

 

COME AND SHARE HOPES AND 

DREAMS FOR OUR CHURCH! 
 

Bishop Edgar M. da Cunha, S.D.V., is hosting a series of 

Listening Sessions at different parish locations as part of 

the strategic planning process here in the Fall River 

Diocese. Members of diocesan parishes are invited to 

attend one of them to offer their thoughts into that process. 

Listening Sessions are scheduled as follows: April 5, 

Christ the King Parish, Mashpee, April 12, St. Mary 

Cathedral; April 18, St. Joan of Arc Parish, Orleans, April 

20, St. Julie Billiart Parish, Dartmouth; and April 23, Our 

Lady of Victory Parish, Centerville. All sessions will take 

place from 6:30 p.m. to 8 p.m. with the exception of the 

final one in Centerville, which will begin at 7 p.m. 

 

HELP FOR CHILDREN 

WHO ARE GRIEVING 
 

On April 10, 2018 from 3:30pm to 5:30pm, Community 

VNA Hospice and Palliative Care, 10 Emory Street, 

Attleboro, MA is hosting a children’s grief program. 

Kids’ Club is designed to help children ages 5-13 to deal 

with the loss of a significant person in their life. In a 

supportive and understanding atmosphere, experienced 

grief specialists guide the children to explore and express 

their feelings through crafts and sharing. The group is free 

and open to children from all towns. Pre-registration is 

required; please call 508-222-0118 or 800-220-0110, ext. 

1372. For more information about this program and other 

grief support and services, visit www.communityvna.com.  

http://www.communityvna.com


St. Mary 

Mansfield, MA 

Contact:  Jean-Marie Bourque 

#03-0498 


